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NACS promotes the efficient response of the public administration  
in the context of COVID-19 

 
 
This year, the National Agency of Civil Servants (NACS) will adapt the traditional format of 
the Competition of the Best Practices in the Romanian Public Administration, due to the 
current context determined by the COVID-19 pandemic. Thus, the 13th edition of the 
Competition will consist in the elaboration of a Guide of Good Practices that will include 
the innovative and efficient measures that have been adopted by public institutions and 
authorities to respond to the crisis generated by the pandemic, such as: support for 
citizens or vulnerable groups, prevention measures etc.  

In this regard, we would like the efforts of the public administration to be known and 
appreciated as models of response to those crises that affect our society as a whole. 
Therefore, we invite all public authorities and institutions that have implemented 
sustained measures in response to this unprecedented situation to join NACS's approach to 
identifying these initiatives, and to send us a brief description of them by the end of June, 
to comunicare@anfp.gov.ro, which will be subsequently detailed on a standard structure, 
suitable for the Guide.  
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